OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

United Nations Children's Fund To see Corpositivations Flact New York (New York), 1991 Temperatur 212 326 7535 Feet make C12 305 7758 www.united.org

24 June 2003

Mr. Robert Tyabji c/o Pundole, 18/I Jalan P. Ramlee Kuala Lumpur 50250 Malaysia

Dear Robert,

In recognition of more than 29 years of service to UNICEF, it gives me great pleasure to write to thank you for your valuable contributions to the service of the world's children.

Throughout the various duty stations in which you served, you were noted for your conscientiousness, dedication and honesty in fulfilling the needs of the organization. You have won the respect of all your colleagues and friends and I would like to join them in wishing you every success in your future endeavours.

I know you will look back with great pride on your achievements in the organization. I am pleased to enclose herewith a service award plaque symbolising UNICEF's gratitude.

I wish you all the best for many years of health and happiness.

Yours sincerely,

Carol Bellamy Executive Director

